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7 April 2017

Cody C

By email: fyi-request-5575-42f29a2a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Cody
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

We refer to your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (“OIA”) received by
us on 20 March 2017.

You have requested information for the year ending 2016, specifically the total number of:

1. Flights flown by airline name;
2. Flights flown due to cancellations, by airline name; and
3. Flight Plans filed, by airline name.

The total aircraft movement data for the year ending 2016 is available on our website at:
http://www.airways.co.nz/products-and-services/air-navigation-services/aircraft-data-services/.

Question One

The information you are requesting is commercially sensitive. Unfortunately, we are withholding this
information under sections 9(2)(b)(ii) and 9(2)(ba)(i) of the OIA as it would be likely to unreasonably
prejudice the commercial position of the airlines who are the subject of the information and its
disclosure would further prejudice or disadvantage Airways’ ability to carry out commercial activities.
Furthermore, we need to protect the information as it is subject to an obligation of confidence. The
making of that information would be likely to prejudice the supply of similar information, or from the
same source, and it is in the public interest that such information continue to be supplied.

Question Two

The information you are requesting is commercially sensitive. Unfortunately, we are withholding this
information under sections 9(2)(b)(ii) and 9(2)(ba)(i) of the OIA as it would be likely to unreasonably
prejudice the commercial position of the airlines who are the subject of the information and its
disclosure would further prejudice or disadvantage Airways’ ability to carry out commercial activities.
Furthermore, we need to protect the information as it is subject to an obligation of confidence. The
making of that information would be likely to prejudice the supply of similar information, or from the
same source, and it is in the public interest that such information continue to be supplied.
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Question Three

The information you are requesting is commercially sensitive. Unfortunately, we are withholding this
information under sections 9(2)(b)(ii) and 9(2)(ba)(i) of the OIA as it would be likely to unreasonably
prejudice the commercial position of the airlines who are the subject of the information and its
disclosure would further prejudice or disadvantage Airways’ ability to carry out commercial activities.
Furthermore, we need to protect the information as it is subject to an obligation of confidence. The
making of that information would be likely to prejudice the supply of similar information, or from the
same source, and it is in the public interest that such information continue to be supplied.

Your rights

Please note that you are entitled to apply to the Ombudsman for a review of our decisions pursuant
to section 28(3) of the OIA.

Kind regards

Arama Eruera
Airways’ Official Information Act Officer
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